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The State Newsletter will be published four times a year. 

August, November, February, May  

Special editions as deemed necessary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope everyone will send articles and pictures.  

Arkansas Daughters  want to read about activities  

which support the goals of DAR.  

 

We want to see you “Rise and Shine” for DAR. 

 

 

If I can be of service, please contact me. 

Jan 

 

Gretchen Magee, State Regent 

2020-2022 

   Theme: We Rise by Lifting Others    Project: Service Dogs of Distinction   

Guidelines: 
 
The deadline for submitting an article is the 15 of the 
month “prior” to the month of publication. 

 
Chapter articles should reflect the current quarter  
preceding the month of publication. 

 
Prioritize pictures if you submit more than five.  


